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Dear Sir/Madam

This facility and any facilty such as this should be located much further
away from residential property. It is impossible for such a business
to govern or police the incoming waste materials so that only
non-putrescible will be dumped there. History shows that skip bins are
loaded with all sorts of materials despite the requests not to do so.

This is very unfair as families and their children will suffer.  Not to
mention
the wildlife. 

I oppose this facility under any conditions.

Yours faithfully
Julia Marron




